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March 18, 2021









RE: Conflict Minerals Declaration for Polymers Industry Sheet Products 







Dear Valued Customer,





This letter is in response to your request of conflict of minerals statement regarding the PI sheet products.

 

Please be advised that all the products supplied by Polymer Industries do not contain in the finished product the conflict minerals listed by the Dodd-Frank Act.  



The Conflict Minerals regulated under the Dodd-Frank act include the following substances:

Tin, Tantalum, Gold, and Tungsten or their derivatives.



If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Polymer Industries.









Regards,





Mohammed Jafar

Technical Manager 




